
 

   

 

 

 

 

3 February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Thank you for your support this week to enable us to manage the disruption of the strike day.  If there 

are to be further strikes, we will do our best to give you timely information about the arrangements we 

will need to make. 

 

Little Shop of Horrors 

It was a genuine pleasure to watch our school show this week.  The results of hard work and commitment 

from our students and staff combined with their talent resulted in a wonderful performance.  Thank you 

to those of you who ‘lost’ your child to the show for the last few months, we really do appreciate your 

support.   

Key dates for your diary this week 

KS5 commitment fortnight continues 

Year 10 target setting deadline 

Monday 

Apprenticeships recruitment fair  

Wednesday 

Year 9 parents evening, 3.30pm-7.00pm 

Languages University of Leeds day, 30 x Year 9 students 

Friday 
Deadline for Year 9 options forms 

Year 10 parents evening bookings open 

Trip to Askham Bryan college x3 students 

 

A short update this week and I will write again next week before we break for half term on Friday 10 

February.  

 

Yours faithfully   

   

Mrs J Bell    

Headteacher  


